
 Jude is the 5th shortest book of the Bible.  A short letter, written by one of the 

brothers of Jesus himself!  He challenges his audience (and us!) to contend for the 

faith.  But contending doesn’t mean being contentious:) Rather, it has a lot to do 

with remembering our identity.  Verse one of the book are three great reminders of 

identity.  "To those who have been called, who are loved in God the Father and kept for Jesus 

Christ."  Called. Loved. Kept.  Three powerful reminders!  You are called to make a difference, and 

you find yourselves in a long line of heroes like Moses, David, Elijah, Mary, and Jude!  You are 

loved.  Not just by God, but in God.  In his family and promise of protection and inheritance.  Finally 

you are kept.  Preserved. Guarded.  We certainly have a job to do—contending for the faith without 

compromise.  Grace is not a free pass to abuse.  But when we stumble and fall, we have the 

promise of the one who has called us in the past, the one who loves us in the present, and the one 

who is keeping us long into the future!
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Join us for a four-week sermon 

series, “Kings and Kingdoms,” as we 

explore the lives of four kings from 

the Old Testament. Each week, we’ll 

dive into their leadership, character, 

and mistakes, discovering how their 

journeys reveal timeless lessons 

about facing challenges and 

growing through both triumphs and 

failures. See how God’s wisdom is 

woven through their stories, shaping 

His Kingdom in powerful ways! 



If you’ve ever been near a 

playground when an airplane 
flies by, you know the sound of 
the airplane is quickly followed 
by the sound of kids shouting 
with excitement! Their innate 
sense of wonder is immediately 
turned up as they ask questions 
like: Where do you think that 
plane is going? How big is that 
plane? How can it fly so high in 
the sky? 
Today, our preschoolers will go 
to places like school, daycare, 
church, and grandparents ’ 
houses. We know God has plans 
for each of them, and as they 
grow, they will go to even more 
places that might be even 
further away. We want to make 
sure that wherever they go, they 
can look to God with a trusting 
heart and say, “Let ’s f ly ! ” 
because they know God is 
always with me. 

What’s Happening? 
•Mom’s Coffee & Play Group 

meets Wednesdays 9:30-11AM 
in the Wee Worship room. 
T i m e o f f e l l ow s h i p a n d 
encouragement while kids play 
together. 

•Fo l l ow u s o n I n s t a g ra m 
@corinthkids

GOD VIEW: 
The Connection between self-
control and God’s character, as 
shown through God’s big story: 

There are a lot of choices that we 
need to make in life. Some of 
those choices can help us grow 
and shape us positively. Others 
can pull us in different directions, 
leaving us struggling to figure out 
which choice is best. What do we 
do when we’re confronted with all 
of these choices? Do we rush 
ahead? Or do we pause and let 
God lead us toward the best way 
to act? Self-control is a fruit of 
the Spirit. It’s one of the ways we 
can tell that God is transforming 
our lives and that we’re growing 
in our faith. Thankfully, we don’t 
have to find self-control on our 
own. When we follow Jesus, 
God’s Spirit is with us and helps 
us make the wise choice. 

Regular Programming 
Sunday Mornings 9:00/10:15/11:30 
• Every week we have a time of 

worship, offering, Bible lesson, 
and small group discussion. 

How to Connect: 
• Like our Corinth Kids FB Page. 
• Follow us on Instagram @corinthkids 
• Weekly News Email – if you 

would like to be receiving this 
weekly email, full of info about 
what your kids are learning each 
week, special events coming up, 
and other announcements, please 
email jenni@corinthchristian.org

What’s Going On…

What’s going on with the teens?  

CONNECT!  
• Our weekly programming for 

middle and high school 
students is rolling. There’s 

always food, fun, friends, 
teaching, worship, and 
opportunities to encounter 
God’s presence. 
•High School: Wednesday’s 

at 6:00 pm. 
•Middle School: Sunday’s at 

5:00 pm. 
•Note: No Connect on Oct. 13 

or 16 during Fall Break. 

• Mission Trip!  
We are excited to be going on 
a mission trip to Honduras with 
Casas Por Cristo next summer!  
• If you’d like to join us – sign 

up on the church center app! 
• If you’d like to donate to 

support, contact Luke Sayre! 
luke@corinthchristian.org 

• Fall Calendar!  
• Have you stopped by the 

CorinthTeens table in the 
lobby? If not, you should – 

there’s a brand new 

calendar that lays out our 
schedule for the entire fall 
semester! 

• Church Center App!  
• One of the best ways to stay 

connected to what’s going 

on in the CorinthTeens 
world is to download the 
church center app and make 
sure your info is up to date! WISDOM

GOD’S POWER HAS GIVEN US 
EVERYTHING WE NEED TO 

LEAD A GODLY LIFE. 

2 PETER 1:3A, NIRV

MEMORY VERSE

“GOD IS WITH YOU  
WHEREVER YOU GO.” 

JOSHUA 1:9, NLT

mailto:luke@corinthchristian.org


Giving 
August 2024 

General Fund - $176,711.62 

For Generations - $3,724.60

In Sympathy 
Janice Tribble - Friend of Corinth 

Carol Marsh - Mother of Elaine and Gary Huggins 
& Kathaleen and Steve McCann 

Sherry Heath - Joanie and Buddy Kleja’s friend 

Chris Stewart - Tom Garrett’s friend 

Maxine McLean - Ramona Wilson’s sister 

Hal Wells - Kevin Well’s father 

Joyce Atha - The late J.W. Atha’s wife 

Barbara Atha - Ricky Atha’s wife 

Wayne Shelnutt - Carolyn Kilgore’s brother 

Rosie Newsome - Lisa Bynam’s mother

Baptisms/New 
Members 
Phyllis Young - Transfer 

Daniel and Deborah Harlow - Transfer 

Lena Battenfield - September 29th - Baptism

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDIES! 

Tuesday Morning 
“The Allies of Moses” 
Begins October 22nd at 10:00am 

Tuesday Evening 
The Daniel Prayer by Anne Graham Lotz 
Begins October 1st at 6:30 in Founder’s Hall 

Register on the Church Center App Today!

All Adults  
Friday, October 4th & 

November 1st 
1:00 - ??? 

Bring a drink and snack 
to share.

THANK YOU!

Saturday Sessions 
October 26th 10:00am - 12:00pm 
November 9th 10:00am - 12:00pm 

Meet in the Family Room

Dear Corinth Family, 

Thank you so much for your prayers, cards, kindness, 
and friendships through this difficult time. A very 
special Thank you to the Christian Workers Class and 
church for providing us with a wonderful meal and to 
the music and staff for all their help. We are so 
blessed- this will always be home. 

Missy, Doug, and Family of Dot Clark

BOTTLES CAN BE 

PICKED UP ON 

OCTOBER 6TH 

RETURN YOUR 

FILLED BOTTLE BY 

OCTOBER 27TH

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG

Monday 

October 7th 

2pm - 7pm

MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12TH 

8:00 AM  

IN THE TEEN ROOM


